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Lead Counsel 
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July 7, 2017 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Attention:  Filing Center 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, Oregon 97301-1088 
 
 Re: AR 601 – Severe Weather Moratorium on Service Disconnection 
  Idaho Power Company’s Compliance Filing – Selected Weather Reporting 

Service 
 
Filing Center: 

 
Pursuant to OAR 860-021-0407(7), Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power” or 

“Company”) notifies the Public Utility Commission of Oregon’s Consumer Services 
Section of the weather reporting service the Company will utilize in its service area. 
Idaho Power uses the Boise office of the National Weather Service to monitor weather 
advisories in its service area—the Boise forecast office issues advisories for eastern 
Oregon as well as western Idaho.  The following link shows the coverage areas of the 
Boise office (the grey shaded counties):  https://www.weather.gov/boi/cwa. 

 
If you have any questions about this filing or the selected weather reporting 

service, please do not hesitate to contact Zach Harris at (208) 388-2305.   
  
    Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
    Lisa D. Nordstrom 
 
LDN:csb 
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